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Senator FAULKNER: … Has the language pool been reduced? 
Ms Graham: I do not know whether the language pool has been reduced—we do not keep records of what 
languages individual staff are able to use. As Mr Kenny said, we do not formally offer tours in different 
languages. 
Senator FAULKNER: If we do not know, can you take that on notice please. 
 

Answer 

DPS does not retain records of the languages spoken or the level of proficiency held. It 
is therefore not possible to determine whether the number of Visitor Services officers 
who have foreign language skills has changed.  
  




